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CARP Dominican Republic, organized a 3-day seminar on December 17,18 and 19, 2021, after 40-day 

fundraising around the nation. This seminar began on Friday, December 17, with the arrival of young 

people from all over the country. 

 

On the first day, as is customary to do, the rules were presented to govern them and to be able to carry out 

a seminar in harmony. 

 

Then Mr. Carlos Hernandez gave an introduction of what the organization is, our objectives, mission, 

vision and activities that we carry out in the country. 

 

Continuously, Rev. Bernardo Cruz, national leader of the Dominican Republic presented the theme "The 

principles of Creation" after a small snack followed with the conference on the "Human Fall" and the 

conference "Mission of the Messiah", the rest of the day was taken so that the participants could get to 

know each other more entertainingly. 

 

On the second day, Mr. Carlos gave the lecture "Resurrection by return" and after a strengthening 

breakfast the lecture on "Consummation of human history" was given. 

 

Later we had the honorable virtual presence of the Rev. [Chang-shik] Yang, president of Cheon Win Won 

and president of UPF in Central America and the Caribbean, who could not be present in person but made 

his virtual presence. Reverend Yang gave motivational words for the young people present to fulfill their 

dreams, do not give up in the face of adversity and never give up. 

 

Then the leader of Carp, Mr. Carlos Hernandez gave the lecture "Principles of restoration" and then we 

took the afternoon to be able to discuss the topics that were given in the conferences and then we saw a 

movie very well chosen by him by the internal members. by CARP. 

 

On the third day, Lic. Regalado gave the lecture on preparation for the Second Coming of Messiah. After 

the lecture we had time for Q and A to solve all the doubts the participants had. 

 

It was a great successful workshop, where participant enjoyed sharing time together and hear about the 

truth once again and make decision to be with our True Mother in her great work of World Restoration. 

 

 

 


